BAND NEWS

The Century Resources Fundraiser product pick-up place and time will be at <u>Carter Middle</u> <u>School, on March 7th, 8th, or 9th, 2017</u>. Students will know the exact date by Friday, March 3.

The Symphonic Band has MSBOA District XVI District Band Festival which will be held on Friday, March 3rd, 2017 at Roseville Middle School. The Concert Band performs at 4:00pm and the Symphonic Band performs at 6:55pm. Come on out and support your fellow Carter Cougar Bands.

On Monday, March 27, 2017, all bands (Cadet, Concert and Symphonic Bands) here at Carter will be performing at the Carter Area Concert. This concert is held at Sterling Heights High School in the Gym at 7:00pm. Attire is the band uniform.

6th and 7th student scheduling for the 2017-2018 school year starts on Monday, March 6 and I highly recommend that ALL STUDENTS CURRENTLY IN BAND CONTINUE NEXT YEAR. If you did not participate in band this year and are interested, please see Mr. Case and sign up for band! Any parents with students in fifth grade this year or students that have younger siblings that are in fifth grade this year, please encourage them to continue in band and to be apart of this great legacy.

Please take time to visit the Carter Bands website for information, band calendar and constant updates at http://carterbands.weebly.com/.

Go Cougar Bands!

Mr. Anthony Case Director of Bands – Carter Middle School (586) 825-2620 ext. 24109 acase@wcskids.net